
Laura Schumi

From: Lynda Shykora
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 8:48 AM

To: David Miege
Cc: Laura Schumi; Ryan Nitchie

Subject: RE: delegation request CONFIRMED d miege for July 20, 2017 CSRD Board meeting,
10:30 am

Good morning, David,

This email message is to CONFIRM your request to attend the CSRD Board meeting as a Delegation on Thursday July 20,

2017. The delegation time will be 10:30 AM.
The email that you have provided below is sufficient for the background information in relation to the presentation topic

which is to request a change in the name of a community park to Roy Sharp Community Park.

Our office will be in touch with you closer to the Board meeting date, and we will also provide a link to the July 20 2017
Board agenda to you,once the agenda is finalized.

Regards,

Lynda Shykora
CSRD

From: David Miege [mailto:david@bastionranch.com]

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 11:00 AM
To: Lynda Shykora <LShykora@csrd.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: delegation request d miege for July 20, 2017 CSRD Board meeting

Dear Lynda,

My apologies for not attaching all the required documents for the delegation request. I assume this email with its

details will suffice as the letter that should have been submitted.
The purpose of the delegation is to petition the board of directors of the CSRD to approve a change to the name of
Robinson Creek Community Park, to Roy Sharp Community Park.

On May 5, the residents and visitors ofSunnybrae, Tappen, Salmon Arm, and beyond, lost a well loved and respected

member of our community in the Robinson Creek landslide. Roy Sharp was always willing to help out his friends and

neighbors. He is known as a kind and gentle person who took value in his role in the community. Even people who did

not personally know him recognized him and a friendly wave on his many walks along Sunnybrae Road. The intensity

and extent of this tragedy is unprecedented amongst our community.

We currently have in access of 235 signatures in support of the proposed name change after only 6 days.

Our community park is not appropriately named, as the creek does not even enter the park. Furthermore, the sign to

the park is heavily damaged and needs replacing. Replacing the sign with "Roy Sharp Community Park" would be a

great memorial to a long-time resident of the area, and bring greater meaning to the name of our community park.

Thank you,

David Miege



From: Lynda Shykora fmailto:LShyl<ora@csrd.bc.ca]

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 9:50 AM

To: David Miege <david@bastionranch.com>

Cc: Ryan Nitchie <RNitchie@csrd.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: delegation request d miege for July 20, 2017 CSRD Board meeting

Good morning, David,

In response to the attached Delegation request to attend the CSRD's July 20, 2017 Board meeting as a

delegation, please submit a letter, or other appropriate document(s), to our office that provides the background

information to the request.

Once we have received that additional information, it will be reviewed and we will advise if we are able to confirm the

Delegation request for the July 20 Board meeting.

For your information, we would accommodate no more than 3 delegations for each meeting. Currently we have two

delegations already confirmed, and one other organization with a tentative delegation request.

If your preference is to attend the 20t of July to appear as a Delegation, please provide the background details as soon

as possible, because the delegations are accommodated first come, first served.

Also, for your information, the first 2 confirmed delegations are timed for 10 AM, then 10:15 AM, respectively. The

third delegation would, most likely, be scheduled for 10:30 AM.

Each delegation is given 15 minutes to present the information, including time to respond to any questions from Board

Directors.

If you need anything else, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Regards,

Lynda Shykora | Deputy Manager
Corporate Administration Services
Columbia Shuswap Regional District
T: 250.833.5939 | F: 250.832.3375 | TF: 1.888.248.2773
E: lshykora(5)csrd.bc.ca I W: www.csrd.bc.ca

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

This e-mail is CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify me immediately and delete this

communication, attachment or any copy. Thank you.

From: David Miege [mailto:david@bastionranch.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2017 2:59 PM

To: Lynda Shykora <LShykora@csrd.bc.ca>

Subject: delegation request d miege

Hello, please find attached my request to appear as a delegation. Thank you!

David


